
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives the Secretary General of Badr Organization
Hadi Al Ameri

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office

in Baghdad the secretary general of Badr organization, Hadi Al Ameri, on Saturday, 18/7/2013.

During the meeting, both sides discussed the latest developments in the country and stressed

the need to make more efforts in order to solve the political crisis and strengthen the

security situation. Also were discussed the strong relations between the Supreme Council and

Badr organization.


